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From: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 11:01 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: BMW

 

 

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine  

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:55 AM 
To: Marcia S. Adams (Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov); Smith, Austin 
Cc: BethWebb@gov.sc.gov 

Subject: BMW 

 

This might be old news, but the Governor received a letter today from Mr. Kruger, Chairman of BMW, stating 

they are giving 500k to the SC Red Cross. 

 

Thanks, 

Katherine  
 


